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Becky Golden-Harrell

From: John Porteous
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 12:45 PM
To: Linda Wiss
Cc: David Hochart
Subject: FW: South Bay Substation Data Request

Linda: please file the e‐mail below in project folder ( job 6652) under Data Requests. 
 
Thanks john 
 

From: Uchida, Jensen [mailto:jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov]  
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 11:26 AM 
To: Wrazen, Linda 
Cc: Sher, Nicholas; John Porteous; David Hochart; O'Beirne, Kevin 
Subject: RE: South Bay Substation Data Request 
 
Linda:  
 

 Question 2---please provide cost estimates for both. 
 

 Question 3---applies to all projects, not just subtransmission lines.   Also, for this question, please 
provide:  (1) Pictures; (2) The location of each project on a map; and (3) An explanation of the 
purpose of each project. 

 
Jensen 
 
 
 

From: Wrazen, Linda [mailto:LWrazen@semprautilities.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2012 6:01 PM 
To: Uchida, Jensen 
Cc: Sher, Nicholas; John Porteous; David Hochart; O'Beirne, Kevin 
Subject: RE: South Bay Substation Data Request 
 
Hi Jensen, 
 
We have reviewed the data request and have a couple of questions/clarifications: 
 
In Question 2, are we to provide the estimated cost for the “No Project Alternative”  or the “Rebuild at the 
Existing South Bay Substation Site”? 
In Question 3, is it limited to sub-transmission? 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Linda 
 

From: Uchida, Jensen [mailto:jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2012 10:18 AM 
To: Wrazen, Linda; O'Beirne, Kevin 
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Cc: Sher, Nicholas; John Porteous; David Hochart 
Subject: South Bay Substation Data Request 
 
Linda/Kevin: 
 
 
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has identified several additional questions relating to 
the South Bay Substation Relocation Project proceeding.   The questions are identified below.    We 
would appreciate your responses to this data request no later than July 15, 2012.   If you have any 
questions regarding this request, please contact me at 415.703.5484 or jensen.uchida@cpuc.ca.gov. 
 
Please provide the following data relating to the South Bay Substation Relocation Project: 
 

1. The estimated total cost of relocating/rebuilding the South Bay Substation project at the 
“Proposed Bayfront Substation Site”.  

 
2. The estimated total cost of implementing the “Environmentally Superior Alternative” as 

identified in Subsection ES 11.3 of the South Bay Substation Relocation Project Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (SCH-2011071031).  

 
3. Please identify all projects undertaken by SDG&E within the past five years that involved the 

repair, upgrade, modification, or undergrounding of subtransmission lines or other substation 
equipment inside or within a radius of three miles of the current site of the South Bay 
Substation. In addition, please identify the CPUC decision/determination that provided SDG&E 
with the authority to proceed with the action.  

 
 
 
Jensen Uchida 
California PUC 
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